
 April 2, 2020 
 Dear Fenner Glen Association Resident, 

 Due to the recent COVID-19 pandemic, the Fenner Glen Association quarterly board meeting 
 scheduled for April 16, 2020 has been cancelled. The next scheduled quarterly board meeting is 
 July 16, 2020. 

 At this time we are still planning on having our annual garage sale May 15-16. If that will need to 
 be cancelled as well, you will receive another email about that. 

 Just a reminder that boats, RV's, campers, and utility trailers of all types are not allowed to be 
 kept on your driveway, yard, etc. These items may be at your home for loading/unloading, 
 however nothing longer than 3 days. Please remove these items from your property when 
 Governor Whitmer lifts the Stay Home, Stay Safe order. 

 Thank you for your understanding. Please feel free to contact the board via email with any 
 questions and/or concerns. 

 Sincerely, 

 Fenner Glen Association Board 


